

22 July 2022

Dear Year 10 parents,

As you will be aware, some of the subject offerings for Year 11 are provided through St Joseph's College. St Joseph's planned to hold an information evening this coming Monday 25 July, which some of you may have been planning to attend. However, due to a new policy at St Joseph's regarding Covid-19, this will no longer be held onsite.

Therefore, if you or your son have any questions about a subject on offer at St Joseph's, please email Mrs Alex McArdle (Director of Teaching and Learning at St Joseph's) and she will be able to put you into contact with the best teacher to answer your question. Her email is Alexandra.mcardle@dbb.catholic.edu.au.

Kind regards,

Tom Anderson

Director of Teaching and Learning

St Edward's College 13 Frederick Street East Gosford NSW 2250 Phone: 02 4321 6400

Fax: 02 4324 7955

Email: info@stedwards.nsw.edu.au

